
OFFICIAL NOTICE
KEYSTONE OAKS
SCHOOL DISTRICT

The  Administration  of  the
Keystone Oaks School District
has prepared a Proposed Final
Budget  for  the  fiscal  year
beginning  July  1,  2024.
Currently  this  budget  is
available for public inspection
at  the  Office  of  the
Superintendent,  Keystone
Oaks  Administrative  Offices,
1000  Kelton  Avenue,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15216,  by
appointment  by  e-mailing
myers@kosd.org.  The
Keystone  Oaks  Board  of
School Directors will adopt the
2024/2025 Final Budget at its
Business/Legislative  Meeting
to be held on Tuesday, June
18, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the
Board  Room  at  Central
Administration.

By Order of the Board of
School Directors,
Joseph A. Kubiak
Board Secretary


